

SEPTEMBER 2016 NEWSLETTER Sugarwood HOA

Please send all past dues to:

PO BOX 22702

Knoxville, TN 37933

www.sugarwood.org

Did you know that we are on Facebook? Send request to Sugarwood Homeowners Association Farragut

GOOD TO KNOW

If you get a chance please say hello to our new project manager, Jerry Lyons. He will oversee the two new streetlights to be installed by the end of the year. The lights will be installed at the Sugarwood and Butternut Ln intersection and at 307 Big Tree Dr.

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS
Pool hours

Sept 1 - Sept 4

Mon- Thu 4:30 -pm 8:00 pm

Fri 4:30 pm - 9:00 pm

Sat 10:00 am - 9:00 pm

Sun 1:00 pm - 6:00 pm

Labor Day 10:00 am - 6:00 pm

Upcoming Events

<u>September 5th</u>

Labor Day

September 5th

Pool closing

September 13 @ 7:30 pm

Book Club @ Kay Gross

September 22 @ 9:00 am

Sugarwood Coffee

Cracker Barrel

September 26 @ 7:00 pm

Board Meeting

Recreation Area

CONTEST Looking for young reporters (high school) in our neighborhood to write about events and happenings in our subdivision. One article will be selected every month and printed in our newsletter. This can count toward your community hours. Please contact Ron Williams for more information.

Book Club

September 2016 – Five Days at Memorial by Sheri Fink – at the home of Marie Casey

October 2016 – Go Set a Watchman by Harper Lee – at the home of Karen Shoemaker

November 2016 – The Boys in the Boat by Daniel James Brown – at the home of Susan Plauche







W. Blair Griffin

The finest compliment I can ever receive is a referral from my friends and customers. Thanks!

Blair

WELCOME NEW RESIDENTS

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome our new neighbors

- Brian and Nichole Broadhurst
- Gangsheng Wang and Yanan Cui
- ▶ Ben and Leta Goddard
- Paul and Teresa Grandchamp
- Ryan and Mindy McClurkin
- Bethany Newton
- Kenneth Price
- Kevin and Jodi Vineyard





KIND REMINDERS

- School is now back in session. Please slow down and watch for children crossing the road.
- Please be courteous to you neighbors and ask your visitors or workers to avoid blocking driveways as it makes it difficult to back out or see oncoming cars.
- Please have lawn clippings blown back into the yard and off the streets. The clippings clog storm water systems.



OTHER TIDBITS

- ◆ A reminder that Indoor/Outdoor Pavilions are still available for parties even after close of pool (last day of pool operation is Labor Day). Useful information, forms and open calendar for Pavilion use is available on our website and Facebook link listed above.
- Would you like to see other activities in our neighborhood? Tennis tournament, shuffle board, horseshoes, or volleyball leagues? Contact Rick Bullock or Paul Hester to get started.









